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Highlights:
★ Please see the February newsletter for Carberry February Information.

★

During January PD day Counselor Lynn Horton, Katie Walton, Miranda
Wright (not shown) along with Greg Alexander shared with paras about
playground rules and a wheel of strategies to help students process their
recess issues with others.

★



★ During the 1st day back from Christmas break, Jan. 8th, Lynn Horton,
Katie Walton(not pictured), and Greg Alexander (not pictured) went over
playground rules and how to use the Wheel of Choices for solving issues
at recess. We try to reteach after each break we have with students about
appropriate ways to solve conflicts.

★

★ Josh Rountree plowing the front of Carberry with the district UTV. I was a
little jealous and admiring from my office. Boys and toys.



★

★ Students selected to have lunch with the principal as a reward from our
PBIS store. They can pick teachers as well. I let them listen to music as
we eat our lunch together.

★



★

★ Feb. 8th was going to be the 100th day of school but was postponed to
Friday, February 9th. Here is a group of teachers and students who were
dressed up like they were 100 years old. I didn’t need to dress up, they
said I was old enough to be in the picture.

★ We have begun piloting IXL as an intervention and we will share the usage
and student growth in the coming months.

★ Teachers were focused on writing instruction and how to utilize the HMH
writing tools along with what they have learned from Lee Pesky and the
TREE method of writing.



Enrollments (428)

Grade Enrolled Attendance 12/7/23 - 12/21/23

Kindergarten 47 92.55% up from 89.94%

1st Grade 56 91.5% down from 92.21%

2nd Grade 70 down 1 94.22% up from 92.82%

3rd Grade 73 94.83% down from 95.40%

4th Grade 78 down 2 95.01% up from 94.19%

5th Grade 102 up 1 95.35% up from 93.96%

Total Enrolled 426 down 2 K-5th average is 94.19% up from 93.38%
last month.

Please see the Carberry Newsletter for other information that is going out
to our families.


